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Our Wild About Gardens Awards scheme is the biggest of its kind in the UK and 

continues to grow in popularity, so we are always looking for new volunteers to get 
involved. 

Training is provided in the spring and we won’t ask you to take on any visits until you 

feel comfortable to do so. 

We  run discussion style meetings during the winter at Tyland Barn. 

If you would like to come along to one of our meetings or would just like a general 
chat about what’s involved, please contact Maureen Rainey or Sue Morris on  01622 

662012 or email : 

Maureen.rainey@kentwildlife.org.uk or sue.morris@kentwildlife.org.uk    

  

 

 

Are you: 

 A keen gardener? 

 Interested in protecting Kent’s wildlife for 

future generations? 

 Enthusiastic to visit gardens? 

 Willing to talk with others and share your 
knowledge? 

 

Why not join our 

WILD ABOUT GARDENS 
       Team as a volunteer advisor 
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